
 

 
Diocese of Evansville Catholic Education Office 

COVID-19 Update – January 11, 2021 

EVANSVILLE, INDIANA – The Diocese of Evansville Catholic Education Office, which 
works with 26 diocesan Catholic schools across eight counties in Southwestern Indiana, provides 
the following summaries for the time period from 2 p.m. CST on Jan. 8 to 2 p.m. CST on Jan. 
11. 

 On January 11, the Diocese of Evansville Catholic Education Office learned of 18 
positive COVID-19 tests involving seven diocesan Catholic schools: 
 

o School 1 – Six students tested positive 
o School 2 – Five students tested positive 
o School 3 – Two employees tested positive 
o School 4 – Two students tested positive 
o School 5 – One employee tested positive 
o School 6 – One student tested positive 
o School 7 – One student tested positive 

The students and employees are self-quarantining, and will return to school at the appropriate 
time. The school administrations have contacted potential close contacts and asked them to self-
quarantine. The school administrations also have notified school families and the staffs of the 
positive test. This information is not related to other positive tests previously reported.  
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